2 November 2015

Dear Friend,

We did it!!

This October, New Harvest supporters raised $101,996.90! After the gift match,
that means $201,996.90 dedicated to advancing animal products made
without animals.

Thank you to the 67 unique donors who doubled their contribution towards
building a post-animal bioeconomy. It takes a visionary kind of philanthropist to
recognize the importance of innovative research today, and the immense
impact it can have tomorrow. We're proud and fortunate to have you on board.

...And now to spend those funds on some groundbreaking work. We already
have some great projects and partnerships lined up, but we're always looking
for more inventive and pioneering researchers to fund.

If you are a researcher looking for support in advancing animal products
made without animals, please email me at isha@new-harvest.org. We'll be
eager to share the details of our request for proposals.

Onwards and upwards!
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